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SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP) - MILK FEEDING COMPONENT
LAUNCHING ACTIVITY

To : Assistant Schoeols Division Superintendents
Chief, CID and SGOD
Senior Education Program Specialists/Education Program Specialists Il
Public Schools District Supervisors/Districts-in-charge
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Schools Division of Negros Oriental through the School Health Section will hold the 2020
School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) - Milk Feeding Component Launching Activity
at Sibulan Central Elementary School from 8:30 AM to 12:00 noon.

2. Pparticipants of the aforementioned activity are the Assistant Schools Division
Superintendents, Chiefs of SGOD and CID, Division Accountant, Medical Officer II, Dentist-
In-Charge, Nurse-In-Charge, Select Nurses of this Division, Sibulan Districts 1 and 2 Public
Schools District Supervisors, Feeding Coordinators, and Elementary School Heads/Teacher-
In-Charge, and Technical Working Group.

3. Participants are required to follow the minimum health standards and protocols set by the
local Inter-Agency Task Force {IATF) by using face masks, face shields and practice physical
distancing during the conduct of the affair.

4, The food and materials which will be used in the conduct of the aforementioned activity shall
be charged against the 2019 SBFP fund, while the travelling and other incidental expenses
of the participants shall be charged against the Division MOOE Fund, subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. For widest dissemination and compliance.

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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